Appendix C

From: David Baxter [

Sent: 16 April 2018 11:26
To: Licensing Shared Email
Subject: Extended Licensing Hours Portsbridge Service Station Ref:AGS/32991/365/RPB

Dear Licensing team

We have lived at 2 Highbury Way ,Cosham ,PO6 2RH since March 2004 ,0ur house is next door to the Portsbridge
Public House ,Which is next to the Portsbridge Service Station,

It has come to my attention that The Portsbridge service station has applied for a Licence extension to sell alcohol
and late night refreshments which includes hot food which would be open 24 hours a day instead of until 10.00pm.

| am totally outraged that the owners even think this proposal would acceptable by it’s residential neighbours ,We
accept that we live next door to a pub and expect a bit of noise up until midnight ,But to expect residents to accept
this 24 hours a day is outrageous and | would expect the licensing team to veto this at the earliest opportunity,

It will only attract people in noisy cars and don’t have a volume control ,It happens now outside the Pub people
shouting and swearing at midnight when the pub closes ,This will mean this will go on all night and people will buy
food then come round the corner in their cars park up outside my house make noise and leave litter.

Please refuse this proposal as this is a residential area not a commercial area and the residents should expect some
peace and quiet enjoyment of our property ,| would also say that it’s is way out of the licensing guidelines as well ,
Many thanks

David and Mandy Baxter





